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Autumn Update 2 

Dates for your diary

19/11/23-   Meeting at HH Working Mens 
                  Club from 6:30pm (All welcome)
25/11/23-  Christmas Fayre at HH Cricket 
                  Club- 10am-4pm
19/11/23-   School trip to Pantomime (letter to
                  follow)

We hope the children have had a great half
term and have enjoyed their first few weeks
back in school, it's definitely been a busy
time! Hope you all have a lovely half term
break and we look forward to seeing the

children back again in November!

Scarecrow Event

Science Day
On Monday 25th September we organised for

Sublime Science
to come into school and do some fun science
workshops with the children.  We hope they

had a really enjoyable day! 

Xmas Raffle

Thank you for your
support this half term

We have had some fantastically generous
prize donations for our annual Christmas

raffle, particularly from parents within the
school and their businesses, thank you all so

much, it is very much appreciated!
Raffle tickets will be on sale from the end of
November, more details to follow after half

term

Pantomime trip
Thanks to all your support we are pleased to be able
to part fund the Pantomime trip again this year- the

trip would be unable to go ahead without your
generous donations so it's great we are able to once
again provide the children with the opportunity to
attend. More details will be sent out via letter after

half term.

We hope everyone loved yesterday's scarecrow
event as much as we did! It was great to see all
the amazing scarecrows the children had made,
and we managed to raise £383.40, which will

really help us with our plans for the coming year
Congratulations to the 3 winners:

Special thanks should also go to Welcome on Leeds
Road, for their generous donation of hotdogs and hot
chocolate, and to Beverley Porter Art & Jane Platts
Art for choosing the prize winners, as well as all the

parents who gave up their time to help- it wouldn't be
possible without you all!


